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Our Christmas Dreams

In December 1903, after many attempts, the Wright brothers were successful in getting their "flying machine" off the ground. Thrilled, they telegraphed this message to their sister Katherine: "We have actually flown 120 feet. We will be home for Christmas." 

Katherine hurried to the editor of the local newspaper and showed him the message. He glanced at it and said, "How nice. The boys will be home for Christmas." He totally missed the big news man had flown!   -Daily Bread, December 23, 1991. If we are not open and mindful we stand the chance of missing the BIG news and the inspiring events that God wants to unfold in our lives.
I have come to realize that everything good, memorable and helpful depend first on our thinking and our open-mindedness to inspiration and a God-Sized dream. During November we have been training ourselves in the reality of God calling us to dream, and renew our thinking about what God can do with us for the good of the world. The verses in Romans 12 fit our thinking this season. “Be transformed by the renewing of your mind, so that you will be able to prove what the will of God is, that which is good, acceptable and perfect.” –Romans 12:2-3

I encourage you to go to the Dare 2 Dream training site and avail yourself of the resources and tools to help you expand your mind and birth your dream. https:ChaliceOfFaith.com/Dare2Dream-Training   I’d be happy to hear how you believe God is leading you into the New Year. 

This Christmas season is a wonderful time to dream BIG God-Sized dreams. I plan to create more useful training and e-learning tools for you in the New Year, to help you develop you faith and increase your wellness in body, mind, and spirit.  What are your hopes and dreams for your church in the New Year and what are your personal spiritual dreams and goals to help you draw closer to the presence of God’s love and light?

Our ministry and mission at Elkhorn First United Methodist Church exists to LOVE the Lord, our God with all our hearts, souls and minds, and in doing so, INCREASE His Kingdom by reaching out to others and to GROW in Him...and as we do, we HELP our neighbors and become a TRANSFORMED family of God together.
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    LOVE through passionate WORSHIP
     INCREASE through EVANGELISM

    GROW by developing our faith through DISCIPLESHIP

    HELP by SERVING, loving and sharing

   TRANSFORM through FELLOWSHIP and THE HOLY SPIRIT

Blessings and Merry Christmas

Rev. Bill McBride, pastor
December                       Sermon Series
  3      1st Sunday of Advent
          All I Want For Christmas Is HOPE
           Luke 1:26-38
 10     2nd Sunday of Advent
         All I Want For Christmas Is PEACE 
          Luke 2:8-20
17   3rd Sunday of Advent
         All I Want For Christmas Is JOY
        Matthew 1: 18-25
24     4th Sunday of Advent / Christmas Eve
         All I Want For Christmas Is a SAVIOR
         Luke 2: 1-7 
24     Christmas EVE Evening Service
         A Great Light
         John 1:1-18, Luke 2:1-20
______________________________________________________________
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GIFTS FOR THE GIFT TREE

ARE DUE ON DECEMBER 3rd!

                       Please bring in Scarves, Hats, and gloves 

                         to decorate our Gift tree when all the
                                 tags are gone!
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In our prayers this month: 
 


Family of Steven Erskine, Ellen Kemnitz, 
Jim & Charlene Johnson, Dean Wuttke,
Kathleen Laferty, Rodney & Virginia Paulsen, 

Gwen Griffin & Family

 (See prayer board for specific requests)

December Service Group (E) 
(Service Group Coordinator: Maegan Sankey 262-215-3090)
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Laura, Dalton & Seth Anderson,

Don & Betty Felton, Kathy & Katie Fulton,

Tom Heinsohn, LaVon Milton, Jerry Rahn,

Wes & Diana Riechers, Maegan Sankey,

Joy Smage, Dale & Gloria Wuttke,

Tammi Wegner

NOTE:    There are 5 Service groups, with approximately 15-20 people in each.  If you are part of this month’s group, you may be asked to be a liturgist, greeter, serve refreshments or usher. Please be ready to help. The Service Group Coordinator will call prior to the first Sunday of the new month.  

  * If you are not assigned to a service group, or have forgotten what group you belong to, call us at the church office.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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DECEMBER
ELKHORN FOOD PANTRY

Our focused food donation for this month is canned soups and stews.  Other donations of non-perishables and cash are always welcome.

NATIONAL VOLUNTEER IN MISSION SCHOLARSHIPS
(COINS IN THE COLLECTION)


The Board of Global Ministries networks with the jurisdictional UMVIM offices, which in turn coordinate with the conference offices. 

 The Wisconsin Volunteers in Mission (VIM) are traveling to Texas to help with Hurricane Harvey clean up and rebuild.  The team will work from January 1-5, 2018, with travel days before and after.  The group will stay at a church in the Houston area, and can take up to 25 people, ages 18 and older.  They need a variety of talents to make the team efficient.  Grab a spot early, and ring in the New Year in warmer temperatures.  For more information, contact Andy and Amy Hess, Suamico United Methodist Church, at alhess3@aol.com or 920-434-8065.
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HOPE NOW, INC.
The Thanksgiving food basket was filled and delivered, by your generous giving.
The Christmas food basket will be up to us to fill also.  I have no doubt about your generosity.  Thanks so much for making others have a great holiday feast!

Audrey Wuttke,
Mission Coordinator
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1
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Saturday
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10

Cub Scouts
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8:30AM

Youth Program
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8

Pastor's Day Off
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T

18
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O.A. Meeting
7PM-8:30PM
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Men's Breakfast
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‘Women's Meeting
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22

Office Closed
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Christmas Eve
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Worship Service
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8:30AM
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30

Newsletter
Assembly NOON

EASD Christmas Break I
3

New Year's Eve

Worship Service
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Birthdays:

    







3- Rebecca Kerr, 



5- Emily Henderson

                           


15- Nancy Meylink,


16 – Rev. Bill McBride 


18- Dan Johnson, 


25- Howard Reynolds, 


28- JoAnn Anderson 
         

          30- Preston Ward
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Anniversaries:






24- Rudy & Raina Remeeus

       December Youth Events
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December 10th
Youth Christmas Program

10:00AM

UMC
Christmas Program Rehearsals

       November 26th and 3rd during Sunday School
    Additional Rehearsals – 9AM to 10AM
Saturday, Dec. 2nd
Saturday, Dec. 9th
ALSO Dec. 7th, 4:30PM – 5:30PM

On the day of the program, December 10th, we will rehearse in the sanctuary at 9:00AM!
  Please let Nicci know if you would like to help or participate in any way!
Nicci Peterson, Youth Coordinator  262-215-2232
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Come Join In…

  The Great Cookie

  Exchange!!!

   Sunday, December 17th
    Fellowship Hour after Worship Service!

Bring your best cookie!

     Leave with as many 

 cookies

          as you  

     came with…(
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                Shut Ins from our Church Family
These members are unable to attend church on a regular basis.  Please remember them with a card, phone call, or prayer during the holiday season.
1. Don Felten

    W6827 Hazel Ridge Rd.

    Delavan, WI  53115

    262-728-6495

2. Rod & Ginny Paulsen

    305 Baker St.

    Elkhorn, WI  53121


    262-723-3484

3. Audrey Luebke

    320 East Court St.

    Elkhorn, WI  53121

    262-723-3317

4. Bud Rader

    878 Sweetbriar Dr.

    Elkhorn, WI  53121

    262-379-1640

5. Ruth Starck

    233 W. Evergreen Parkway

    Room 27

    Elkhorn, WI  53121

    262-743-1082

6. Kathryn Stearns

    Kindred Hearts of Elkhorn

    450 E. Geneva St.

    Elkhorn, WI  53121
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 “YARNS TO GO”

Once again, we will be meeting only once during December.  That will be December 13th, 1PM to 3PM at our church.
Many hats, scarves, and pairs of mittens will be placed on the Mitten Tree and delivered to St. John’s Episcopal Church for distribution.

We also continue to make 7” by 9” blocks for our lap blankets.









               Merry Christmas,

       Audrey Wuttke,  
        Mission Coordinator
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Order Your Poinsettias
   Available in Red – White – Pink – Marble
                              6 inch $13.00

          7 inch $23.00
              Order Deadline:  December 1st   
                  Make checks payable to 

           First United Methodist Church

  Please return orders to the church office.
REMINDER! – END OF YEAR GIVING

The church will close its books for the 2017 fiscal year on December 31st.  IRS regulations require that in order for your gifts to be counted toward 2017 giving, they must be delivered to the church on or before December 31, 2017.  Gifts received the first Sunday of 2018 (January 7) will not be considered as a 2017 gift even if the check is predated 2017 or was actually written in 2017.  However checks that are written, mailed and postmarked in 2017 will be considered as 2017 giving, even though they may not be received by the church until 2018. 
FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH AD. COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES

October 9, 2017

Call to order 7:05PM.  Members present Betty Radar, Gerry Norton, Audrey Wuttke, Shane Griffin, Nicci Peterson, Dale Wuttke, Bev Jones.

Shane moved, Betty seconded to approve the minutes of Sept. meeting.  Motion carried.

Finance: Shane reported $6500 was taken from Edward Jones.  Apportionment will be deferred until the end of the year.  $9,568 in the general fund, $4,985 in Cap. Imp. And $7,382 in the Endowment Fund.

Trustees:  Gerry reported on a roof extension over the handicap entrance.  Cost roughly around $4,000.  He also brought up concerns about the Nominating Committee needs to get various board positions filled.

Youth Ministries:  Nicci talked about a food drive, Halloween party and Trick or Treating at church.  It is a busy time of year and practice for the kids Christmas is going to be starting.

Missions & Ministry:  Audrey said we had 126 members.  Food pantry this month is brownies.  Donations for hurricanes are still being taken.

UMW:  United Methodist Women will be meeting October 17 at 1:00PM. 

UMM:  Men’s Breakfast this coming Sunday. 
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Parish Nurse:  Bev reported she thought Pastor should write Jerry Rahn a Thank You letter for all of the flowers he has donated.  She also stated Christmas is coming that means getting names for the Gift Tree, with 25 names.

Lay Leader:  Dale reported Charge Conference will be Nov. 26th after church.

Audrey moved, Shane second, meeting adjourned at 7:33PM.

Next meeting will be Nov. 13th, 2017.

Respectfully submitted,

Dale Wuttke, Ad. Council Chairperson
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